

December 5th, 1936

Mrs. W. S. Jennings 1845 Main Street Jacksonville, Florida

Dear Mrs. Jennings:

This acknowledges receipt of your expense account voucher. This will be promptly sent on to the Comptroller's office, approved for payment.

The Miami Chamber of Commerce is very appreciative of the folders of Royal Palm State Park you so thoughtfully sent to them.

Report of the Park Commission meeting of December 2nd is being transcribed, and as soon as in available shape for distribution will be sent to each member of the Commission.

Mr. Thomas J. Pancoast, Chairman Park Commission, requests that you be asked if you wish the contents of the letter you read before the Park Commission meeting, December 2nd, either reported in the minutes of that meeting in full or in abbreviated form. If in full, please send copy to this office. If in abbreviated form, please indicate the nature of the abbreviation you wish inscribed.

Mrs. Coe regretted not having had an opportunity to see you during your stay here. She remembers with great pleasure many times that she has enjoyed meeting you, and sends her very best wishes.

Sincerely,

EFC//j CC / Mr. Pancoast

Ernest F. Coe, Executive Chairman Everglades National Park Commission